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HIGHLAND: 

Spotlight Breakfast 

Dec. 20th 

Winter Pep Rally 

Dec. 21st 

TIMBER CREEK: 

Dec 21—JR Ring 

Breakfast  

Jan. 8—HSC Meeting 

Jan. 15—8th Grade 

Orientation 

TRITON:  

12/19/12: mid-2nd MP 

 

1/03/13:  FAFSA 

Meeting 

Auditorium 7:00 p.m. 

 

1/04/13: Progress 

Report Distribution 

 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS:  

SPOTLIGHT ON HIGHLAND 

 

Hurricane Sandy 

The students, staffulty, & Highland 
community collected clothing, food, 

and other items for the victims of 
Hurricane Sandy.  Highland students 
and staffulty delivered the items to 

Wildwood High School on November 
21st. The items were dispersed to 

families in need.   

Mrs. Zoladz’s Spanish class raised 

$1,008.00 to donate to the Food Bank of 

South Jersey through their Just Peachy 

Salsa sale. 

Congratulations,  
Chris Dziczek, on 
being awarded the 
DAANJ South Sec-
tional Award of Merit 

for your  
distinguished leader-
ship in the field of 

athletics. 

Academic Breakfast 
364 students received junior varsity or 
varsity academic letters based on their 
GPA from the 2011-2012 school year.  
Any student finishing the school year 
with a 3.0-3.4 received a junior varsity  
letter and all students with a 3.5 and 
above received a varsity letter.   

SSR 
For each book a student reads per marking 

period, his/her name is entered into a raffle 

for a free Nook.  Below are the winners 

from the 1st marking period.   



P A G E  2  
SPOTLIGHT ON TRITON 

 

Triton Science Teacher, Ryan Hughes, 
is National Women’s Cross Country  

Coach of the Year!!!! 

He coached two Triton Grads to win 
a  National  T it le !   

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

NHS INDUCTEES!  
Congratulations to the 57 new members who were inducted into 

the Triton Regional High School Chapter of the National Honor 

Society on December 5th.  They joined the 63 returning seniors. 

This year there are 110 outstanding students who exemplify the 

pillars of NHS: scholarship, leadership, service and character.  

Mr. Edward Stahl gave a heart-warming speech in which he rec-

ognized them for their commitment to the pillars. The inductees 

were also addressed by Superintendent, Mr. John Golden, Interim 

Principal, Dr. Daniel Mackie, NHS Officers: Kathyrn Hogan, 

Bridget Parker, Julie Millisky, and Melanie Derham.  Domenica 

Dowling addressed the students on each of the five pillars, the 

fifth being support from home.  

 CONGRATULATIONS, 

CHRISTINE DZICZEK 

C 
ongratulations on being 

awarded the DAANJ South-

Sectional Award of Merit for 

your distinguished leadership 

in the field of athletics.    

 



SPOTLIGHT ON TIMBER CREEK 
 

FACULTY FLAG 
FOOTBALL 
The Class of 2016 hosted its 1st 

annual 
Faculty 
Flag 
Foot- 
ball 
game.  
26 

Faculty members came out to 
play and referee the game.   All 
participants truly had a lot of fun 
while maintaining their 
competitive spirit.   Before the 
end of the game, a few players 
were discussing that they 
couldn’t wait to play again next 
year! 

WINTER FORMAL 
Freshmen and Sophomores 

hosted a fun-filled Winter 

Formal.  If the students (and 

adults) weren’t on the dance 

floor, they were enjoying the 

photo booth!  Congratulations to 

Sophomore King and Queen, 

Kaceme Porter and Jun King, 

and to Freshman Prince and 

Princess Joseph Ucci and Bailey 

Allmond!   

TECHNOLOGY CLUB 

For the last couple of 
Wednesdays, the Timber Creek 
Technology Club has been 
developing a “back pack rack.”  

The students have expressed 
concern over the years about 
articles of clothing and their 
book bags continually being 
covered with saw dust and any 
other building material from the 
work tables that they use in the 
technology lab, so they decided 
to do something about it. The 
students started by measuring 
the existing teacher work station 
and drawing up the plans for the 
rack.  

The rack was designed for 
convenience and visual appeal. 
After the plans were finalized 

and approved by Mr. Smith, the 
building began.  

It took 2 months to design, build, 
sand, shellac, and install the 
rack, but the students are very 
pleased with the results!   The 
students also added a TC logo 
with a Charger lightning bolt as 
a finishing touch.  

It looks really  great so, if you 
get a chance, check out the lab 
and the newest edition, the 
“back pack rack!” 

TIMBER CREEK 

FOOTBALL #1 

The Chargers won their second 
South Jersey championship in 
two years—this time at the 
Group 4 level—with a 57-
27 victory over Kingsway.   

The game was played at 
Rowan University Saturday 
night in front of a packed 
crowd.   

The Chargers were led by the 
outstanding play of Junior Dan 
Williams, who threw 5 
touchdown passes on the 
night.   

The seniors on this team have 
competed in three state 
championship games, and will 

be remembered as one of the 
best classes ever at Timber 
Creek High School.  

Timber Creek, playing out of the 
West Jersey Football League's 
Royal Division, won eight in a 
row to finish the 2012 season at 
10-2.   

Photo courtesy of Gloucester 
Township Patch. com.   

INTERACT 

December 1st, Interact 
members gathered with the 
Marching Band to celebrate the 
holiday season in their usual 
merry style – walking down the 
Black Horse Pike handing out 
candy canes to  hundreds of 
excited children.  Supported by 
the Rotary club, they created a 
beautiful Frosty the Snowman 
inspired float that lit up the street 
with magic and music!  




